
I just thought I would send you a link showing the better way to approach firearm safety that the 

state of Iowa is pursuing. 

  

Link: https://bearingarms.com/jenn-j/2017/04/17/iowa-governor-signs-gun-bill-into-

law/?utm_source=thdailypm&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=nl_pm&newsletterad= 

 

I think Oregonian legislators should follow their lead in this regard. 

 

 

Bill Carter 

Lebanon, Oregon 
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